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This week in Caterpillars Class we…... 

 Made number lines working on numbers 1-15 
 

 Made stain glass window shapes 
 

 Made bunting, crowns and flags for the Kings Coronation  
 

 Made chalk marbling pictures  
 

 Learnt about keeping safe around hot appliances & used an iron 

in the role play area  

 We drew around shadows in the playground 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  

▪ Measuring around each other and describing different 

 individual features 
  

▪ Making cloud dough  
 

▪ Learning about different animals and what countries they come from  
 

▪ Playing in our greengrocer role play area and learning about 

 different fruit and vegetables 

Home learning : 

 Help to make a shopping list using words or pictures  

 Look at / count out money   
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Reminders 

With the weather being unpredictable please 
can we ask that all children have a sun hat 

kept at nursery for the days 
when we have sunshine 

   

        Wishing you a lovely bank holiday we look forward 
to seeing the children back on Tuesday 

 

We were delighted that the King managed time in his busy schedule to join us  

 

 

 

 

 

for our tea party to celebrate his Coronation! 

 

 

 


